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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

 

Please don't allow structures or cabins in designated Wilderness. I am asking that the US Forest Service leave its

current (and longstanding) policy as is and and eliminate (i.e., phase out) ANILCA cabins, as was the original

plan. These cabins were never meant to be in our Wilderness areas. For the USFS to now change this policy

would completely undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act. Please consider this input as you make your

decision.

 

Respectfully,

Greg Grunner


